

Mr. Marvin E. Pratt, Chairman City of Milwaukee Common Council City Clerks Office 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

## Dear Marvin:

It was a pleasure to meet with you this week to discuss the projects of the *River Revitalization Foundation*. We are delighted that you have offered us an opportunity to provide a presentation to the **Steering and Rules**Committee on Thursday, March 29, 2001. Your suggestion that you would invite members of the Department of City Development was excellent. This will certainly assist us in informing the appropriate personnel.

I spoke to Dick Budelman of your staff regarding the presentation. We will have handouts for all of those in attendance as well as provide a slide presentation. The use of a projection screen would be appreciated. A specific time on the 29<sup>th</sup> was not determined. I hope that Dick will give me a call at 271-7077 with that information as soon as it is available.

Again, my thanks for taking the time to meet with members of our Board of Directors. If there is anything that I can do to assist you or your staff, please don't hesitate to ask

Sincerely,

Lillian R. Boese Executive Director

Cc Ray Krueger
Richard Schmidt

RIVER REVITALIZATION FOUNDATION, INC.

750 North Lincoln Memorial Drive Milwaukee, WI 53202 414 271 7077 Fax 414 271 7704

FAX COVER SHEET

DATE:

2/19/01

TO:

**BOB HARVEY** 

FAX:

286-3456

PHONE:

FROM:

Lillian Boese

PHONE:

271-7077

FAX:

271-7704

RE:

Number of pages including cover sheet: 2

## Message

Thank you very much, Bob for assisting me in this. If you need anything else, please give me a call.

Thanks for being so nice!

Lillian